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June 14, 2024 

Linda Zerwin 
Executive Director 
DuPage County ETSB 

RE: Hanover Township ESU- DEDIRS Application 

Dear Director Zerwin, 

Please accept this letter as support for the Hanover Township Emergency Services Unit’s 
application to use the DEDIRS system. DU-COMM has provided alerting services to the 
Township team since 2013. 

Given the important role they play in supporting our police and fire entities, DU-COMM thinks it 
appropriate to grant access. They respond to a wide range of emergency and non-emergency 
events with first responders. Hanover Township is also the only emergency service unit in the 
state of Illinois certified by the Cook County Department of Homeland Security and Emergency 
Management Department.  

If you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

Jessica Robb, ENP 
Executive Director 


